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Level 2 - no bridge 

As advised there will be no bridge while we remain in Level 2.  This is because we 
cannot meet the separation distances, want to protect our more vulnerable 
members and the Delta variant is more dangerous. 

 

We will keep you advised of when play will resume, and when we have a definite 
date we will be able to recast the competitions and will let you know about that 
as well. 

 

Oamaru Fundraiser Tournament - 19 September 

Is cancelled. 

 

Starting Play at 7pm 
A heads up that we will be putting a motion to the AGM that evening bridge 
commence at 7pm.  This is in response to requests for a slightly earlier start 
allowing for an earlier end to the sessions. 

 

Improvers Lessons 

When we are able to get back to play these will be rescheduled.  Thanks to those 
who completed the improvers quiz. 

 

Photos/Adverts etc 

We have a lot of requests to circulate photos and other notifications to all 
members.  Rather than bombard everyone with emails we are going to purchase 
a large pinboard for the foyer so that they can be put up there. 

 

Other Upcoming Events 

 Xmas Dinner on 26 Nov  

 Friday bridge on 3 and 10 December  
 
Fingers crossed that we can start playing again very soon. 

 

Junelle Edmonds 
President 


